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HAMBLETON ATHLETICS & RUNNING CLUB 
FUNDRAISING REPORT FOR AGM 

MARCH 2023 

OVERVIEW 

1. Update since last AGM  

 In the last 12 months we have raised money for the club via some fundraising 

opportunities.  

The Bedale Car Boot was a success, held in April 2022 we managed to raise 

£589.91 for the club. Thank you to all who volunteered, it wasn’t the warmest of 

days! 

We were also able to secure £500 from a Tesco Community Grant which will go 

towards supporting out Junior Athletics section of HARC.  

 

2. Future Funding & Spending 

We continue to look for grants and funding for the club. This is vital to allow the 

club to grow. We have been able to use the money raised most recently to fund 

the cost of training two new Leaders in Running Fitness.  

Unfortunately, we were not successful in this year’s ballot for the Bedale Car 

Boot which is a great loss for funding over the next 12 months as in the warmer 

weather there is potential to earn almost double what we made last year. 

As 2023 progresses we will be looking to purchase some athletics equipment 

with the money granted by Tesco. Remember, everyone is welcome to the 

Athletics – if you’re not sure then have a chat with Chris or Alice and come along 

for a taster. 

Alice has been managing much of the fundraising for the past 12 months and 

would very much appreciate some support from members with this. If you have a 

few hours to spare, please get in touch. There are often grants available however 

they require a little planning and paperwork before applications can be made – all 

of which can be completed over coffee and cake! 

 

 


